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MEMORANDUM

Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

M. J. Brodie, Presza@{/\p\u—ﬁéue/
September 30, 2009

City Council Bill No. 09-0394
Rezoning — Block 4916D, Lots 10, 11, 12,13, 14, 15,16, and 17

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 09-0394, an ordinance for the purpose of changing the zoning for the properties
known as Block 4916D, Lots 10. 11,12, 13, 14, 15, 16, and 17 from the R-5 Zoning District to
the R-5-P Zoning District. BDC has reviewed the proposed bill and has no objection to the
proposed ordinance.

GE Andrew Frank

Angela Gibson
sandra.gladden/ccbill(09/09-0394

36 5. Charles Street «

Suite 1600

Baltimore, MD 21201-3015 + 1tel 4108379305 - fax 410837 6363

4
>

WWW.BALTIMOREDEVELOPMENT.COM



